
The Ohio Treasury wants Ohioans to recover money that is rightfully theirs. Every year 200,000 Ohioans lose track of their funds.
They either put money in financial institutions and forget about it, or simply cannot track it in their records.

What is the Division of Unclaimed Funds?
The Ohio Department of Commerce, Division of Unclaimed Funds exists to protect money lost by Ohioans in various financial
institutions, find the people the money belongs to, and then return it as quickly as possible. More than $1 billion currently is in the
custody of the Division of Unclaimed Funds. The Ohio Treasury makes Ohioans aware of the Division of Unclaimed Funds, so
that they get back money rightfully theirs:

(Ohio Division of Unclaimed Funds)

What is NAUPA?
The National Association of Unclaimed Property Administrators (NAUPA) is a non-profit organization that maintains a national
database, called Missing Money, to help people find unclaimed property.

Missing Money
http://www.missingmoney.com/

For additional assistance, contact the Ohio Department of Commerce's Division of Unclaimed Funds at 1-877-644-6823.
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